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John Binde resigns as board member of the Company

John Binde has notified Måsøval AS that he wishes to resign as from his position as board member of the Company.

John Binde will start at the investment bank Astrup Fearnley to head up their seafood section.

 This position is not deemed to be compatible with his position as board member and is the cause of this decision.

«I would liek to express my thanks for four exciting years in the board of Måsøval AS during a preiod of impressive

development and growth, which I believe will continue in the future", John Binde states. 

«I wish to thank John for his contributions in the board. His broad experience and insight in salmon farming har been of

great use for the Comapny" says Lars Måsøval, chairperson of Måsøval.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Gunnar Aftret, CFO, 91377389, gunnar@masoval.no

About Måsøval AS

Måsøval is an integrated producer of Atlantic salmon with more than 50 years of operational experience. Located in Central

Norway in the region west of Trondheim, Måsøval has both significant farming operations at sea and inhouse smolt

production. Through its majority ownership in the processing and distribution company Pure Norwegian Seafood AS,

Måsøval is processing and exporting high quality Atlantic salmon to a global marketplace.
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